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A Word From the Grand Knight 

Knight News 

Grand Knight 
John Haug, Sr. 

Columbus Home  
President Walter Bruch 

Dates to 
Remember 

August 20 — 4th 
Degree Installation 
of Officers 

September 3 — 
Family Picnic 

N ot much of a newsletter this 
month because of vacations, 
cancelled meetings and 

changing of the guard in the Fourth 
Degree and Ladies Auxiliary.  The Council 
will resume business in August.   

Hope everyone is having a fun and safe 
vacation and keeping cool.  Look forward 
to seeing everyone at the Family Picnic 
on September 3rd. Please sign up to 
allow for adequate planning.  

Sincerely, John Haug Sr.  

Faithful Navigator 
David Cruse 

Knights of Columbus ♦ 4225 Old Alton Road  ♦ Granite City, Illinois 62040 ♦ 618-877-4250 

Ladies Auxiliary 
President Nancy Diak 

September 3, 2011 
1:00 pm  —  10:00 pm 

Come out and join the fun.  There will be plenty of food, 
games, bouncers for the kids, entertainment and music.  
Make sure you sign up in the Council Room.   



From the Faithful Navigator 

No report.  New officer installation August 20, 2011.  

Knights of Columbus ♦ 4225 Old Alton Road  ♦ Granite City, Illinois 62040 ♦ 618-877-4250 

KC Meeting Attendance/50-50 Winners & Losers 
June 28 2011 
Rich Calka won the 50/50 drawing and Ed N. Juneau failed to win the attendance drawing.  

July 12, 2011 
No meeting. 

Honoring Those Who Serve 
The 4th Degree Knights of Columbus would like to honor those family members who are so proudly serving in our 
national defense.  Jeffery Bilyeu, SPC, Army, South Korea; David Breeden Jr., Airman 1st Class, Air Force, North 
Carolina; Lee  Brown, Master Sergeant, Army, Ft. Hood Texas; Jon P. Connolly, Major, Marine Corps, Hawaii; Scott 
Griffin, Sergeant, Army National Guard, USA; Zach Hay, Airman, Eglin Air Force Base, Florida; Evan Jones, 2nd Lt., 
Marine Corps, Camp Pendleton, CA;  Stephani Luebben, Captain, Air Force, F.E. Warren AFB WY; Commander 
Michael A. Reed  San Diego, CA;  Michael Ryan, Ft. Stewart, GA; Jason Scaturro, Sergeant, Army, Iraq; Brett Taylor, 
PFC, Army, Ft. Drum NY; Gregory Voloski, Chief Petty Officer, Navy, Des Moines, IA; Chris Wilbur, SPC, Army, Ft. 
Campbell, KY.   

From the Financial Secretary 

C ongratulation to William Bremen Sr. for reaching Honorary Life status last month. We now have 561 

current members after dropping nine members who failed to pay their 2011 dues.  Have a safe and 

enjoyable summer. I hope everyone is staying cool in this hot weather. Remember if you have a change in 

address or any other information please give me a call and let me know of the change 

 Richard Haack, 931-5340 

No July Meeting. New officer installation July 30, 2011 

From the President of  the Ladies Auxiliary 
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AUGUST 2011 
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 

    5th Degree 
Workday 

Wilbur/Alsop 
Bingo Team 

 

7 8 9 10 11 12 13 

Schuler 
Bingo Team 

Columbus 
Home Meeting 

7:00 pm 

KC Business 
Meeting 
 7:30 pm 

 5th Degree 
Workday 

Petty Bingo 
Team 

 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 

Rotter/Gray 
Bingo Team 

 Ladies Auxiliary 
Mtg. 

 
4th Degree 

Meeting  
7:30 pm 

 5th Degree 
Workday 

Friedel  Bingo 
Team 

4th Degree 
Installation of 

Officers 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

Softball 
Bingo Team 

Newsletter 
Items Due  
6:00 pm 

  

 KC Social 
Meeting  
7:30 pm 

 5th Degree 
Workday 

 
 

Dillier Bingo 
Team 

 

28 29 30 31    
Cauble Bingo 

Team 
 

      


